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23rd May 2025 

… and it’s goodbye from me! 
I am very, very sad to announce I will be leaving at the 
end of the Summer term. All Souls’ is what can only be 

described as my life, and it has not been possible to have 
a bad day at work as your little people have never ceased 
to make me smile each and every day. That really is their 
superpower! The decision to move on has not been an 

easy one to make and for now I want to focus on creating 
as many more special memories as I can. With lots of fun 
events coming up, and hopefully a bit of dancing on the 
driveway in between, I am confident my last half term at 

All Souls is going to be a good one! Mrs Rae x 



One Minute Maths Resource 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  



 
 
 
 

Rec: Cillian 
Year 1: Amy & Finn 
Year 2: EVERYONE! 

Year 3: Wren & Alan 
Year 4: Finlay & Cerys 
Year 5: Seth & James 

Year 6: Jamie & Anaiya 

Year 6 Confirmation 
As the special day approaches, we kindly ask 

you to keep Year 6 in your prayers as they 
prepare to receive the Sacrament of 

Confirmation on Sunday, 31st May. This is a 
significant milestone in their faith journey, a 

moment when they will be sealed with the gifts 
of the Holy Spirit and strengthened in their 
commitment to live as faithful followers of 

Christ. We pray that the Holy Spirit fills their 
hearts with wisdom, understanding and 

reverence, guiding and inspiring them in all that 
they do. May they be continually blessed with 

the strength to face challenges, the compassion 
to serve others, and joy in all they do. 

 

  



  

  



PTA Summer Sizzler – 28th June 
The PTA are now in the midst of planning for our annual Summer Sizzler on Saturday 28th June! 

 

As per last year, we are keen to have as many stalls on offer as possible to add interest and make the day a success. If 
you, or anybody you know would like to have a stall on the day, please contact Linsey Rae at school. 

 

We will also be holding a Preloved Toy Sale at the event. We would therefore like donations of games / toys your 
children have outgrown / no longer play with that can be sold on the day. These could include: 

 

- books   - toy cars / trains / trucks   - figures   - dolls / Barbies   - jigsaw puzzles (complete sets please) 
- plastic, wood, or metal toys   - board games (complete sets please)   - baby and preschool toys 

- creative craft kits   - educational toys   - fancy dress   - action figures 
 

We ask that items are in good condition and are full sets, where applicable. This is a great opportunity to have a 
spring/summer 'cleanse' of unwanted / unused toys prior to the summer holidays, as well as making a meaningful 

contribution to saving the planet and sharing the joy of preloved toys with other children. Donations can be brought 
into the school office at any time. 

 

We will be holding a second non-uniform day on Friday 27th June in return for hamper items (further details will be 
sent nearer the time). 

 

Thank you for supporting us! 

 
 

1 minute Maths resource 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Honey to Money – what a success! 
Year 2 created some amazing honey themed items for their sale. There were various baked items and some incredible 

scented honey candles – all handmade by them at school! A huge thank you to the parents and carers who came to 
purchase items – after days of hard work to put together their creations, they completely sold out and the children 

generated £142 in profit! We are grateful for your generosity        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

We are pleased to share a maths resource 
available free of charge via White Rose Maths: 

1-Minute Maths 
Please take a look – it’s ideal for keeping 

children engaged with their learning without 
being time consuming! 

Talent Show – what a morning! 
We would like to congratulate all the finalists who performed in the talent show on Friday. The 
talent show is about giving the children the chance to step outside of their comfort zone and 
showcase their God given talent - and wow, did they do just that! A big thank you to the staff 

who helped bring the show to life again this year - Mr Youson for somehow managing to 
dissect Mrs Rae’s ideas and bring these to life on the big screen, Miss Hayden for presenting 
and introducing the acts and Mrs Edge for her amazing graphic design work. Congratulations 

to our overall winner – Devsena in Year 2. Until next year! 

https://assets.whiteroseeducation.com/fixed/wre/digital-tools/1-minute-maths/index.html?Expires=1715785283&Signature=Yp8SERUXgvuwxGNjeeVP24huydXdxzwZ3nvl3jWjx19nvRwC2jGIQN6sPZ8maBY39fIbK~GMwsVMZsujJ9D7tfGfJZdyWdeHROWbJCs83HHyYArDp4~2WPZhihM9MQykVlHWHfJt9IFJMVzXuXwKExm0k-YksUCTu3pzgLvNm9K2yNmwpo-y7k57MASt~xoiCeOkPIXQpRX5rIo9OFAQhWlYInIyVz8Km6Rpch7ZlF-Di~p33MrutdEp8waNAO0Labap3xhP3QEircLBHPRYEv7gCogk0ynfQxicw0pwzlR6x8odlfcYFWWX0cakawaQhOF52JXkCId4KHfNLUFzPQ__&Key-Pair-Id=K2O4JAIBBX4MQS&_gl=1*1b5onfa*_ga*MTc1MjYzNzI5OC4xNzAyNTQxMDkw*_ga_869Y76J73T*MTcxNTY5ODg1Mi40LjEuMTcxNTY5ODg4My4wLjAuMA




  



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


